[bookmark: _GoBack]Form for feedback from NEW teacher leaders:
We are so very proud and happy that you have led your first workshop for ALAHASP! You have spent a great deal of personal effort to have reached this plateau; from your own initial science workshop training through your classroom experience in presenting the modules to your students to now a full-fledged teacher leader! Thank you so very much!
We would love to have your feedback on your entire experience and especially with regard to the workshop(s) you just presented. Please share that with us via your reply to this email.
1. In what ways was ALAHASP most helpful to you prior to the workshop?
2. In what ways was ALAHASP most helpful during the workshop?
3. Did the workshop site conditions meet your needs for the type of activities you planned?
4. In a perfect world (!), what else would have helped (technology, etc.) to facilitate your presentation or to make your experience more productive or satisfying?
5. How does your real experience differ from what you expected or visualized initially?
 
If you had an intern, please answer these questions:

1. What did the intern do to help you?
2. What else could the intern have done to help you?
3. Would you like to have the assistance of an intern the next time you teach a workshop? Do you prefer to work without one?
4. Do you have any concerns or suggestions to make that would make the experience more productive?
5. Tell us several things that went well for you and your participants.


Thanks so very much! Let me know if we can help you in any way! 



